
 
 

Date: March 4, 2024 
 
From: PLLR Pamela Y. Woods, Chair Dove’s Nest Committee 
 
To: SGIG James H. Upchurch, Deputy for the Orient of North Carolina 
 PLLR Eleanor W. Dillard, State Grand Loyal Lady Ruler 
 State Grand Organizers and Overseers  
          State Grand Officers, Past and Present 
 Loyal Lady Rulers and Loyal Ladies 
 

Subject:  DOVE’S NEST DONATION INFORMATION 
 
This is a “Gentle Reminder”. Annie P. Rogers State Grand Assembly is a month away. 
Hopefully, you have found Dove items to donate to the Dove’s Nest. 
 
We are asking each Assembly to make a donation this year. Please turn in your donation 
by Friday so that a receipt can be written. Make checks payable to: Annie P. Rogers State 
Assembly. 
 
Items with Dove images, Gold and White items, to include jewelry, craft items, etc. are the 
norm. However, all items are accepted. The items will be priced and offered. Donated 
items will be available before and for a short time after meetings. 
 
We want to Thank you in advance for your help in making the Dove’s Nest a successful 
venture each year. Especially those that hold on to their Doves until the State Grand 
Assembly, we know it is a challenge to find Doves. 
 
The Committee Chair can be contacted via email: oesyouthwood@yahoo.com. 
 
 
 
 Pamela Y. Woods /es/  
 PAMELA Y. WOODS, Chair 
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